
December 13, 2018 

Mr. Lowe, 

In response to your request concerning replacement water availability, we offer the 
following.  At the present time Weber Basin Water Conservancy District has water available for 
lease.  Our District has the ability to provide water in many areas throughout our District 
boundaries including the Huntsville area.  Please be informed that our water is in high demand and 
is available on a first come first serve basis.  The cost of our replacement water is currently $474.96 
per acre-foot annually.  One acre-foot of water is the typical yearly amount for a full-time 
residence.  The Division of Water Rights currently requires 0.45 acre-foot of water for the inside 
use of a full-time residence and the other 0.55 acre-foot of water can be used for outside irrigation 
(approximately 0.18 acres) and/or stock watering.    

 If you should have any further questions, please contact our office. 

 Thank you, 

 

 

Kendall Searle 
Contracts Administrator & Customer Service Supervisor
Weber Basin Water Conservancy District 
2837 East Highway 193 
Layton, UT 84040 
801-771-1677 
801-544-0103 fax 
ksearle@weberbasin.com 

 


